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Being a communication to residents on an important issue

Good day to all fellow residents 15™ August, 2016

Your ResCom has been investigating ways and means of allowing for some form of memorial record for
villagers and their families to be able to create a memory in the village when one passes on.

We are delighted to tell you that we have now concluded the investigations and have agreed that a ‘brass’
plaque with appropriate wording will be secured to one of the parkland benches. The size is 140mm long
X 70mm high. The style is below in the photo....

These are now available at R500.00 and will be adhered to the appropriate bench for you.

If you are interested, contact the village reception with detail to be inscribed on the plaque and the
preferred bench.

Any ceremony you wish to have at such a time can be done in liaison with the social committee.

Warm salutations and cheers, Evergreen Broadacres ResCom

*ResCom: Chairman Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairmen Dick Townsend & Robin Slogrove; Social Jean Spurr & Sue
Jackson ; Environment Hennie du Preez; Security Tess Sleigh; Governance Dick Townsend; Finance Cecil Fann; Healthcare:
Atholie Preacher; Projects Basil Bold: Communication Graham Langmead

+ManCom representative from ResCom are Chairman and the 2 Deputy Chairmen




